7th grade General Science
Mrs. Bishel
sbishel@pasdedu.org


Welcome to 7th grade General Science!  

Your Science student will be using a textbook part of this year, and using an on-line textbook the rest of the year. They will be responsible for bringing their charged Chromebooks to class each day.  Students will need to have pencils in class.  A3-pr ong folder will be provided to them to help them keep their papers organized. 

There will not be a lot of homework this year - my goal is to provide students with sufficient class time to complete assignments.  Most assignments will be posted in their Google Classroom, so parents may have access to the Calendar of assignments. Students are able to complete work at home, if they need to.  Please Note: All Late work will have points taken off.  Of course, individual education plan parameters will be followed.

All parents will be invited to join their student’s Google Classroom to have access to the assignment calendar.  I encourage you to check PowerSchool if you need to know your child’s grade. If you are not sure how to check your child’s grades on PowerSchool, please contact the Guidance Office for help: lferguson@pasdedu.org or griley@pasdedu.org . 524

If you have any questions, please feel free to email me at sbishel@pasdedu.org. I will try to reply as promptly as time allows. 

I am looking forward to a productive year in Science!

Sincerely,
Sara Bishel


.

